





July 2023 The Success Foundation Newsletter

We had another amazing start to the school year with the 10th Annual School Kickoff and Community Celebration! The Success Foundation is proud to partner with District 6 on this event for our students. An estimated 7,000 people were in attendance and over 3,500 backpacks with school supplies were distributed. This year, a staggering 237 sports physicals were also completed. It was a busy and successful day! We are so grateful to the hundreds of volunteers and many community supporters for making the Kickoff event possible. The time, money, and supplies given make a difference to our students and we sincerely thank you! Now that school is back in session, please keep an eye on our social media accounts as we share the great things students are doing in our classrooms and community!

Project Update: SmartLab-



And then there were 17....SmartLabs! Three more SmartLabs were installed over the summer at the new Madison STEAM Academy, Scott Elementary, and Heath Middle School. SmartLabs provide handson learning environments incorporating science, technology, engineering, and math (STEM). Students are building essential skills and exploring careers and we are so excited to be getting close to district-wide implementation! Thanks to the many supporters of this project, all elementary, middle, and K-8 schools will have a SmartLab by next year!

Want to see more? Follow us!





Looking to support District 6?

CLICK HERE TO DONATE



















Thank you to our sponsors!



